
HB 1775 -- ST. LOUIS COUNTY COURTHOUSE SECURITY

SPONSOR: Colona

This bill requires the St. Louis County Bar Association to consult
with the judges of 21st Judicial Circuit and the Chief of Police of
St. Louis County to establish a more safe and efficient method for
attorneys to enter the St. Louis County Courthouse and the St.
Louis County Justice Center. The association must present a report
to the St. Louis County Council six months after the passage of
these provisions that includes its research findings and
recommendations.


